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We have lived in Deschutes County for the past 37 years, during this time we have had rental properties for
seniors and general public. We are opposed this bill and request you to also. This bill does not assist tenants,
but in the long run hurts them. There is something to be said for government controls, this is just the wrong
direction.

Frank & Kathleen Baker
(541) 420-1495
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